
 

14 August 2021 

Alert Level Two 

Dear Parents Caregivers and Whanau 
As you may be aware we will moving to Alert Level Two at 12.59 tonight, 14 of February 2021.  
It is important that all students and families re-familiarise themselves with the requirements of 
Level Two at our school.  At Level Two the Ministry of Education requires all children to be at 
school, unless they have compromised immune system or are living with a family member with 
a compromised immune system.  At Level 2 we will have no meetings or gatherings in excess of 
100 people. If for any reason your child is immunosuppressed or at risk we recommend that you 
keep them at home. Please let the school office know so that work will be provided on our digi-
tal platform. 

 
Covid Alert Level 2 and what it means for Te Aroha College 
We remind you all that Te Aroha College remains a safe place of operation for students and staff 
and we are taking all practical steps to ensure our students can continue their learning on site 
safely.  We continue to  follow all Ministry of Education and Ministry of  Health guidelines and 
we are updated on a daily basis.  Reminders of Procedures at Level 2: 

 Hand Sanitisation on entry to every class 

 Sanitisation  of classroom at the end of each class 

 Practice Social Distancing of 1m between students and staff 

 If sick stay at home 

 All visitors, parents, caregivers must report to front office complete Contact Tracing 
Our School guidance team is available for support for Parents and students who have questions 
or queries about the Covid Alert Level 2 requirements.  See the contact numbers of key staff at 
the end of this update. 
 
Finally we would really appreciate it if all parents and caregivers could continue to support us 
with the ‘2021’ basics.  Please make sure your student is ready for school every day with the 
right books and equipment, their charged device, correct uniform and a positive attitude to 
learning. If your student is sick please keep them home.  Please contact us if you have any ques-
tions, comments or feedback. 
 
Teresa McGovern - School Nurse - tmcgovern@tacol.nz 
Joseph Hartzenburg - Guidance Counsellor - jhartzenburg@tacol.nz 
Terry McArdle—Year 9 Dean—tmcardle@tacol.nz 
Patrick Aislabie - Year 10 Dean - paislabie@tacol.nz 
David Masters - Year 11 Dean - krowe@tacol.nz ; dmasters@tacol.nz 
Grant Aitken - Year 12 Dean - gaitken@tacol.nz 
Danielle Gemmell - Y13 Dean - dgemmell@tacol.nz 
Heather Gorrie  
Principal 


